
Phones Away for the Day - Government Regulations and School Policy

Please tick as relevant:

I have read the information provided in regards to the new Government Regulations and

School Policy on Mobile Phone (Cellphones).

I would like to inform the School Principal of the need for my child to bring a mobile

phone (cellphone) to school and I will ensure my child is aware of the need to hand their

phone into the school office on arrival to school and to pick it up at the end of the school

day. The reason why they need to bring the device to school is outlined below:
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……………………………………………………

I have questions to ask about this regulation and policy as it applies at Longburn School:

………………………………………………………………………………………………

………………………………………………………………………………………………

………………………………………………………………………………………………

………………………………………………………………………………………………

………………………………………………………………………………………………

…………………………………………………………………………



and/or

I would like to discuss the regulations/policy with the School Principal.

Name:……………………………………………………………………………………..

Signed:……………………………………………… Date:

………………………………….

Parent/Caregiver of:

………………………………………………………………………………………………………


